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CALENDAR 
Monday, February 18: 

President's Day /no tutoring sessions 
Monday, March 4/RESCHEDULED: 

Professional Development Workshop 
Downers Grove Public Library /1050 Curtiss Street 
4:00-5:30pm/North Meeting Room 
Please RSVP to Susana at (630) 217-0396 or 
Cathy at (630) 248-9594 

Tutor Information 
NEW Tutor Training 

Saturday and Sunday, February 8 and 9/9:00am-3:00pm 
St. Barbara's Parish Center, 4009 Prairie Avenue, Brookfield 

PASSWORD Information 

Access tutor resources at our website: A
https://www.teachempowers.org/tutors/tutor-resources/ � 

Tutors Needed! 
TEACH is always looking for new tutors at all of our locations, 
but we have a strong need at the following locations: 
St. Frances of Rome Church/1500 S. 59th Court, Cicero, IL 60804 

tutoring classes meet Wednesdays 9:00am to 2:00pm 

Cicero Library /5225 W. Cermak Road, Cicero, IL 60804 
tutoring classes meet Wednesdays 9:00am to 2:00pm 

Summit Library 6233 S. Archer Rd., Summit, IL 60501 
tutoring classes meet Wednesdays 3:00pm to 8:00pm 

St. Blase Church/101 S. 75th Ave., Summit, IL 60501 
tutoring classes meet Fridays 9:00am to 2:00pm 

Meet the TEACH Staff! 

Constantine Bitsas, Executive Director 
(708) 609-0945
cbitsas@Teachempowers.org 

Susana Aguilar, Program Director 
(630) 217-0396
saguilar@Teachempowers.org 

Cathy McCabe, Program Manager 
(630) 248-9594
cmccabe@Teachempowers.org 

Judy Meza, Program Manager 
(708) 968-7023
jmeza@Teachempowers.org 

Volunteer, donate and find out more at 
www.TEACHempowers.org 

Tutor/Student Spotlight 

Alexander 

accompanies 

his mother 

Gabi for her 

tutoring 

session 

with Ed. 

Ed is one of the TEACH volunteers who tutors at St Joseph Curch 
in Addison IL. Now retired, he used to teach music at a school in 
Villa Park. Ed played the French horn, taught wind instruments to 
young people and conducted brass ensembles from 1958-1980. 
He also worked for a company that made outdoor signs, managing 
accounts and projects. 
Ed and his wife raised seven children. He became interested in 
tutoring after seeing an article in a parish newsletter in Wood 
Dale asking for volunteer tutors. Ed decided he would give it a try. 
Five years later at 90 years young, he continues enjoying tutoring 
his students Gabi and Jorge. 
Ed explains, "To learn English is to extend your attention to detail 
when you realize you have to memorize a great amount of 
information. I am always proud of my students with the slight 
improvements they make. I enjoy talking with my students about 
our families, and how to raise children to be respectful and 
successful in this world." 

VOLUNTEER COORDINATORS 
Sr. Rosemary Ward: Tuesday AM & PM/Bolingbrook Greenleaf Apts. 
Mariela Soejarto: Thursday AM/Lombard Church of the Brethren 
Mary Beth Niziol: Friday AM/Summit St Blase 
STAFF 
Susana Aguilar 

Monday PM/Bloomingdale Library 
Tuesday PM/Brookfield St. Barbara 
Wednesday AM/Cicero Library 
Wednesday PM/ Addison St Joseph 
Thursday AM/West Chicago FNBC 
Bank & Naperville Library 

Cathy McCabe 

Monday PM/Downers Grove Library 
Wednesday AM/Cicero St Francis of 
Rome 
Thursday PM/Downers Grove 
Library 

Judy Meza 

Monday AM/Woodridge Rec Ctr 
Tuesday AM/Brookfield St. 
Barbara Wednesday PM/ 
Summit Library 

Constantine Bitsas 

Tuesday AM/ Addison St Joseph 

Sites used as needed: 

Addison Library 
La Grange Library 

Wh h A S ·1 G. , amazonsmile en you S op, mazon ml e 1ves. __,;lyoo-A=oag;w, 

We are now listed on Amazon Smile as Tutoring English to Advance Change -
TEACH (instead of School & Tutors on Wheels). When you shop on Amazon Smile, 
a portion your purchase price is donated to TEACH. Make sure to change you. charity to when shopping on Amazon Smile: https://www.smile.amazon.com
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